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The Sharples family ensures our children are 
resilient learners, healthy and aspirational 
citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as 
a result of an enriching curriculum. The school 
community will make a difference by fostering 
respect and tolerance of each other as unique Weekly snapshots ... 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

* * *   Spring Term 2024   * * *  
* Friday, 15 March—Red Nose Day— 50p to wear 

red and 50p to buy a cake at playtime 
* Monday, 18 March—PSA Meeting—9am  

* Thursday, 21 March—Non-uniform in exchange 
for a chocolate Easter Egg 

* Friday, 22 March—9.30am Rocksteady Music 
Concert 

* Friday, 22 March—1.30pm—EYFS/KS1 Spring 
Bulb Show 

* Wednesday, 27 March—Chocolate Bingo 3.15-
4.15pm 

* Thursday, 28 March—Y4 Easter Assembly  
* Thursday, 28 March—End of Term at 2pm. 

* Tuesday, 16th April—World Art Day displays 
3.15-4.15pm. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Children to bring 50p to donate to Comic 
Relief - wear something red.   

Cakes 50p—on sale at playtime (one cake 
per child). 

 

Please do not drive up the street or park on double yellow 
lines when bringing or collecting your child.  We have seen 

several traffic wardens around the area recently issuing 
parking fines and the safety of our children is paramount—it 

is everyone’s responsibility.  

Thank you to all the parents and children 
who came to our Reading Breakfast 

yesterday to celebrate World Book Day.  
As you can see, the children all looked 

wonderful in their vibrant costumes.  Lots 
of reading activities were organised by the 

staff and the children had a super day, 
mixing with other year groups.   

Attendance figures this week:  
 

Reception 96.7%  
Yr 1 97.1%              Yr 4 96.9%  
Yr 2 95.0%              Yr 5 96.0%  
Yr 3 94.4%              Yr 6 94.2%  


